
Notice of Potential Quorum 

The NMSU Board of Regents and the Dona Ana Advisory Board will have a luncheon on Thursday, June 
20, 2013 at 12 pm, in Hadley Hall 130, potentially constituting a quorum.  This is not a public meeting.  A 
majority of the Board of Regents and a majority of the Dona Ana Advisory Board may be in attendance.  
No public policy will be formulated and no action will be taken by any members present. 

 

 


